
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE ZONING BOARD’S 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING FOR MONDAY, 

MARCH 13, 2023, HAS BEEN CANCELED AS THERE ARE 

NO PENDING MATTERS.  THE NEXT ZONING BOARD 

MEETING WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY,  APRIL 10, 2023, 

IN THE MUNICIPAL COURTROOM. 

 

Jayne Meischker, Zoning Board Secretary 


